
The President’s Malaria Initiative (PMI) VectorLink Uganda Project is funded by the 
United States Agency for International Development (USAID), and aims to contribute 
to PMI’s goal to halve the burden of malaria in 70 percent of at-risk populations in 
sub-Saharan Africa. 

In Uganda, the project works closely with Ministry of Health (MoH), National Malaria 
Control Programme (NMCP), the District Leadership, and Local Non-Governmental 
Organizations (NGOs) with the aim of reducing the malaria burden through Indoor 
Residual Spraying (IRS) in the 16 project districts of Alebtong,  Amolatar, Budaka, 
Butaleja, Dokolo, Namutumba, Pallisa, Butebo, Bugiri, Kibuku, Lira, Otuke, Serere 
Tororo, Kaberamaido and Kalaki. 

We therefore seek the services of a registered, experienced and NEMA certified 
environmental practitioner to conduct an ESIA for the introduction and use of new 
insecticides for IRS. 

All interested firms with valid trading license and VAT registration are invited to pick 
up the complete bid documents at our offices located at the PMI VectorLink Uganda 
Office, Plot 86 Luthuli Avenue, Bugolobi or send e-mail request to
Eva_kabwama@pmivectorlink.com and submit their bids according to the 
specifications and terms stated in our bid document on or before Wednesday, 18th 
September, 2019 at 2:00pm Local time. 

The bid document is available free of charge.  Abt Associates Inc. PMI VectorLink 
Project reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.
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